
 
Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 18th October 2017 
 
 

 The Council meeting followed a new, restructured format where reporting from the 
morning Committee sessions was kept to a minimum with more time available to discuss 
wider issues 

 14 Membership Applications are currently being processed 

 Membership stands at 178 companies 

 A detailed PR plan has been drawn up for the last quarter of 2017 and into 2018 

 Council agreed to freeze Membership Subscription rates for 2018 (previously frozen 2009 
– 2011 and again from 2014-2016) 

 The TSA Conference will be held on 8th November at the Great Western Railway 
Museum in Swindon.  A TSA branded delegate pack will be issued to attendees. 

 TSA continue to work on a new initiative to assist members who have suffered survey 
equipment theft 

 Level 3 Diploma Assessors are currently being trained and over 110 people have 
registered for the qualification 

 Work will begin on a new Business Plan for TSA and members involvement will be 
sought 

 The Geospatial Apprenticeship Standards and Assessment plans have all been approved 
by government.  No delivery partners have been found as yet. 

 TSA’s group on LinkedIn currently has over 3,600 members and is open to non-
members. TSA also has over 2,500 followers on Twitter (@surveyassoc).  

 New watermarked Work Samples have been uploaded to TSA’s website, covering seven 
types of survey work: www.tsa-uk.org.uk/need-a-surveyor/work-samples/ 

 

http://www.tsa-uk.org.uk/need-a-surveyor/work-samples/

